
COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
  
For Immediate Release 8th February 2010 
  

LEO CAPITAL GROWTH SPC LTD 
 
 

RE: Interim Management Statement 
  
 
The Board of Directors of Leo Capital Growth SPC Ltd (the “Company”) wishes to announce 
that there have been no material events or transactions that have taken place from 1

st
 

January 2009 to the present day and consequently, no material impact on the financial 
position of the issuer.  
 
As at 31

st
 December 2009 (the financial year end) the AUM of the company was 

€292,982,529 and the YTD return for 2009 was 8.31%. These accounts are currently been 
audited.  
 
As at 8

th
 February 2010 the latest AUM of the company (as at valuation date 31

st
 January 

2010) is € 295,392,734 and the MTD return is 0.83%. 
 
On the 1

st
 January 2010 a new administrator Quintillion Ltd were appointed replacing Citi 

Hedge Fund Services (Ireland) Limited. 
 
 
Enquiries:  
  
Leo Fund Managers Limited 
 

Mr. Richard Parkhouse 
Phone: +44 207 824 5868  

 
 


